

Rabbi Yosef Adler | Rosh HaYeshiva
Arthur J. Poleyeff | Principal
Rabbi Josh Kahn | Associate Principal for Judaic Studies
Rabbi Ezra Wiener | Mashgiach Ruchani
Nancy Edelman | Director of Curriculum & Educational Technology
Rabbi Steven Finkelstein | Director of Guidance
Donna Hoenig | Director of Admissions
Dr. Garry R. Katz | Director of College Guidance
Teri Normand | Executive Director
Sharon Rifkind | Director of Development & Communications

Dear TABC Community,

As we approach year-end, we ask you to please consider prioritizing TABC among your year-end charitable contributions. Donations to TABC can increase your tax deductions and may ultimately reduce what you pay in taxes.

In addition, some people may have securities (such as shares or stock) that have benefited from a strong stock market over the past few years. If you have securities that have increased in value which you've held for more than a year, you may find it advantageous to donate certain of those securities to TABC. By donating those securities, you may be able to get a tax deduction for the full value of the donated assets, without having to pay capital gains taxes on the appreciation in those assets.*

Please contact me for more information about making a monetary gift or donating appreciated securities to TABC. Your donation could benefit you financially and we will make sure your investment in TABC pays dividends for the benefit of our students.

Thank you for your support,

Sharon & Refleid

Sharon Rifkind

Director of Development and Communications

sharon.rifkind@tabc.org

201-837-7696 x 123

*Please note: TABC does not offer financial or tax advice. Each person's tax implications are different. Please consult your own tax advisor on how a donation to TABC could benefit you.